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Planning Commission
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FROM: Sarah Graham, Case Manager
Plaiming and Development Review Department

DATE: November,k, 2010

SUBJECT: Addendum for Item C- 19

PROJECT: Holly Street Power Plant Decommissioning and Demolition Project — Temporary
Off-Site Improvements - SPC-2010-0l37C

This site plan was heard at the Waterfront Planning Advisory Board meeting on November 8,
2010. The site plan was recommended on a consent vote with the following condition:

- That there is a sidewalk along Mildred Street to continually provide a trait connection during
the decommissioning process.

Staff has followed up with this request, and there is an existing sidewalk along Mildred Street that
coimects directly to the trail for continuous pedestrian access to Lady Bird Lake during the
decommissioning process.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
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Sarah Graham




